THE DESK AND DERRICK CLUB OF LAFAYETTE
Board Of Directors Meeting
June 4, 2020

The June 2020 meeting of the Board of Directors was held on June 4, 2020 at the office of Veris Global at
5:30pm.  The meeting was called to order by President Angela Cutrera.  Members present were:
Angela Cutrera – President                                                      Ramona Bienvenu -Director
Jennifer Accardo -President Elect                                          Melissa Thibodeaux -Director
Ada Weeks -Secretary                                                              Brittney Clark – Director
Delvie Hemphill – Treasurer                                                   Sheri Bienvenue, Imm. Past President
Kathy Martin -Parliamentarian 				Ronda Thibodeaux -Director/ Absent

There were no corrections to the minutes of the March Board Meeting, they stand approved as presented.

Club Correspondence: Thank You card from ADDC Educational Trust

Treasurer Report by Delvie Hemphill
March Income  $177.25          Expense $453.43             Balance $23,601.74  (3/31/20)
April Income     $0.97               Expense $50.00               Balance $23,552.71 (4/30/20)
May Income     $0.99               Expense $0.00                  Balance $23,553.70 (5/29/20)

Committee Reports:
Desrick                                       Melissa Thibodeaux          Deadline will be June 12th
Membership/Orientation      Melissa Thibodeaux          Membership stands at 39

Delvie Hemphill made the following motion:  I move we do not have the June General Meeting and wait for July.  Ramona Bienvenu seconded.  Motion carried. 
Angela will contact the Petroleum Club about our meeting change.

Angela Cutrera reported the Southeast Region ADDC meeting was cancelled.  Registration fees were reimbursed.  President’s reports were sent in by each club president.  The election of the 2021 Regional Director was completed via email.  Margie Sneed of the Red River Club was elected as 2021 Region Director.  

Angela Cutrera also reported the ADDC Convention has been cancelled for this year.  Nominations for ADDC officers will close on June 22, 2020. The election will be held by email later this year.

The next Board of Directors meeting will be July 1, 2020 and will be held at the Veris office.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:32pm.
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